October 28, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Butterball, LLC submits these comments for the Public Record in support of the 3rd Party
Rule Making effort to amend the minerals Water Quality Criteria for Town Branch, Holman,
and War Eagle Creeks. Butterball, LLC also supports removal of the non-existing but
designated Domestic Water Supply use for Town Branch and Holman Creeks, as
recommended in the City of Huntsville, Arkansas, Site Specific Water Quality Study.

Butterball continues to support the City of Huntsville’s position during this 3rd Party Rule
Making effort, and the process that Arkansas has in place for amending Water Quality
Criteria. We have reviewed the Site Specific Water Quality Study, which concludes that the
City of Huntsville’s Wastewater Treatment Plant is not adversely impacting the above
named Creeks. In addition, we note that an independent study performed by the United
States Geological Survey (USGS) concludes that there are no adverse mineral impacts to
Beaver Lake from the City of Huntsville’s discharge.

As such, Butterball respectfully requests that the 34 Party Rule Making be accepted and
that mineral concentration limits not be imposed on the City of Huntsville Wastewater
Treatment Plant.

Thank you,
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